ST ANNE'S RC PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL

CLARENDON ROAD AUDENSHAW MANCHESTER M34 5QA

HEADTEACHER: MRS A DUFFY

TEL: 0161 370 8698 FAX: 0161 371 1964

E-MAIL: <u>head@st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk</u> WEBSITE: <u>www.st-annes-audenshaw.tameside.sch.uk</u>



Friday 2nd February 2024

HEADTEACHER'S NEWSLETTER

Parent Teacher Week

Please remember to book your slot for Parent Teacher Week. These meetings will take place the week commencing 12th February 2024. This is an ideal time to meet with your child's teacher as they will have your child's most recent assessment information and can discuss the progress your child has made since September. To book your slot, please go onto the school website and click the 'Children' tab; you will then see the 'Parent Teacher Meeting' tab.

Maths in Reception







In maths Reception have been exploring ways of making the number 5 using different apparatus/objects.

Art in Year Two



Year 2 enjoyed making their dream catchers in their Art lessons. They worked incredibly hard to design their dream catchers and then were so happy with the final product!

Maths in Year Three







This week Year Three have been learning about measuring length. This week they have converted metres into cm and also have been looking at converting into km too.

Key Stage Two Football



Our Key Stage 2 footballers were a credit to the school at the TCSSA (Tameside Catholic School Sports Association) five-a-side tournament on Tuesday! They were excellent role models and played brilliantly. Well done!

Extra- Curricular Clubs

Monday - Multi-Sports for Years 1 & 2

-Rugby for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6

Tuesday - Cheerleading and Street Dance for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6

Wednesday - Cheer and Street Dance for Years 1 and 2

-Performing Arts for Rec-Year 6

-Italian for Key Stage Two

Thursday – Football for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6

Friday - Multi-Sports for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6

Attendance

This week we have seen really high levels of attendance so thank you! We have also noticed that punctuality has significantly improved. We do ask that all children are in school by 9am. If you are late, please accompany your child into the main entrance and sign your child in on the ipad.

Reception	95.1%
Year 1	94.3%
Year 2	93.7%
Year 3	98.7%

Year 4	97.3%
Year 5	93.4%
Year 6	94.8%